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| was unable to send my comments via the link and as per the notice on the page | am emailing.

I and many members of our community in North London with a high proportion of Turkish Cypriots who bury their
loved ones in the privately owned Tottenham Park Cemetery, Montagu Road, Edmonton N9 have been experiencing
many difficulties and problems for several decades. The unresolved issues at Tottenham Park are getting worse with
not enough legislation and clarity in the law for privately owned cemeteries to follow. | would like to see the
outdated cemetery laws to be updated and for both council and privately owned cemeteries to be governed by the
same laws.

New cemetery space is also required and should be made available to the community as soon as possible.

Thank you for the opportunity to air our views.

Sent from my iPhone
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